
 
Dear Hon. Lawrence Cannon:

My name is _________________ and I am a citizen of 
__________________. 

I am writing to you today to ensure you are playing your role in our 
return to a nation controlled by and in benefit of its citizens. There is 
no  doubt  you  either  have  direct  knowledge,  or  have  heard  the 
rumblings of the coming change for quite some time. This letter is to 
serve as a reminder it is your duty to act in the best interests of your 
constituents.

That being the case, I respectfully request your assistance in a 
debilitating matter that  has been allowed to, or forced to in many 
cases,  drag  on  for  years  despite  the fact  numerous federal  laws 
have been broken in several countries including Canada and most 
egregiously in the United States.

CMKM Diamonds, Inc., and especially its shareholders were 
manipulated by a corrupt stock market, used as a tool by several 
federal agencies including the SEC, DoJ and DoHS to 'sting' the 
perpetrators, 'paid off' by the perpetrators and then have those 
monies interminably held (four years and counting) by oceans of red 
tape, false promises and criminal behavior.

The 50,000 legitimate shareholders of CMKM Diamonds, Inc. stock 
have been advised the monies collected for their benefit  are being 
held in a trust and the monies in this trust have been moved several 
times by various entities. 

Shareholders were last informed the monies were being held in a 
Bank  of  America  in  Richmond,  Va.  and  further  that  the  CMKM 
'paymaster' had been told on more than one occasion to appear at 
this bank for the release of funds, only to have an excuse given as to 
why they could not be released.

These funds were scheduled to be released in December of 2009, 
and accordingly an enormous amount  of  US Federal  Taxes were 
paid to the US Treasury at that time. Because these funds have not 
been released as of June 7, 2010, several additional federal laws 
have been broken. 

Please quickly apprise yourself of the situation and then use the full 
power  of  your  offices  to  see  that  justice  prevails  in  the  case  of 
CMKM Diamonds, Inc. Know that you are not alone in your actions. 
There are many in positions of power to assist your considerable 



efforts.

I have attached several letters in support of our position.

Thanking you in advance.

Sincerely,

http://www.lawrencecannon.com/EN/contact_lawrence/
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